
John Hatfield

138 jefferson place

columbia, SC 29212-3101

 

 

September 27, 2007

 

FCC

Federal Communications Commission

445 12th Street, SW Room TW-B204

Washington, DC 20554

 

 

Dear FCC:

 

 I wish to express my support of the proposed satellite- radio merger. 

Such will give this retiree and voter more sports options, especially SEC

football and NHL hockey.  As is, I can not pick up my alma mater's

football games on traditional radio.  Please support the merger.

 

Sincerely,

 

 

John Hatfield

803-546-6461

 


